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LLO¥D's REGISTER OF SHIPPING

Telegrams: Committee, Fen, London (: Telephone: ROYal 9166

o 0 Fenchurq‘Street, London, E.C.3

29th October, 1958.
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\ Se8s "DEWEBURK™ 1
I acknowledge your letter of the 28th October, the
contents of which have been noted and for which I am

obliged. ;

With regard to the Boiler Survey the Ipswich
Surveyors have reported that this ship has been under
their inspection for this Survey but the Report has not
yet been received in thip office. .

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Commi ttee,

The Continental Traffic & Shipping Services (Eastern
Region),

Shipping & Port Superintendent,
British Railways,

Parkeston Ouay,

Harwich, o
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